
EACP Committee 

From: 	 rupa <rupachan@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, September 04, 2020 1:33 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 Pesticide free parks 

Aloha, 

I write in full support of having our parks be safe, healthy 

and beautiful areas of community. 

I myself, am requesting that my landlord stop using 

Roundup as it has killed all the bees and my garden 

cannot thrive. Just to say in 2019, 43% of bees have 

been killed and part of the reason is due to pesticides. 

Please support the ban of poisons in our parks. 

Mahalo 

Patricia Westbrook 

Haiku, Maui 
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